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Announcement of Phuketwittayalai School
Subject: Policy of Not Accepting All Kinds of Presents and Gifts
from Performing Duties (No Gift Policy)

Phuketwittayalai School has announced its commitment to honest administration for
the fiscal year 2025. This is to raise awareness and encourage a sense of acceptance and
intolerance towards corruption among its personnel, as well as to build a positive image of
the school.

To achieve this commitment, Phuketwittayalai School recognizes the importance of
instilling awareness against corruption. The school has established policies to promote ethics
and transparency in its operations, and to foster values, attitudes, consciousness, and
behaviors among its staff to avoid actions that could influence their judgment or decision
making in their duties, which could lead to discrimination or conflicts of interest.

Therefore, Phuketwittayalai School declares that it will not accept any gifts or gratuities
of any kind related to the performance of duties. Expressions of goodwill can be made through

greeting cards or ontine messages instead of gifts.

This Announcement shall be informed and observed accordingly.

Announced on 6" May 2025

(Dr.Watcharasuk Songpan)
Director of Phuket Wittayalai School



